
From: Judy Taylor  

Date: July 5, 2017 at 10:21:26 AM PDT 

To: "Liu, Lori" <loriliu@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 

Subject: Please support the proposed Baylands plan  
 

Dear Mayor Lori S. Liu, 

 

Having grown up in Livermore and then a 40 year plus Coastsider, I truly understand the seismic 

shift this development will have on the nature of your community. That being said, change is 

inevitable and too many communities spend all of their energy trying to stop projects, usually 

getting concessions but a much poorer end product. Please recognize the writing on the wall. We 

need housing. You have bare dirt. Housing is the higest and best use for a chunk of that dirt. 

Please support the proposed plan. 

 

 

Regards,  

Judy Taylor 
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